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Senators,  

Vote by mail allows me to take my time and do my research to make educated 

decisions. I have worked as a monitor at the Multnomah County Elections office.  

Every step is conducted by people from each party together, and checked and 

rechecked in a secure manner. All votes are backed up with a paper copy. 

 

Vote by mail allows me to vote when I can.  I have lived in Ohio and Colorado and 

sometimes have not been able to get to the voting location in time due to work and 

family matters. 

 

Voting by mail has been done in Oregon for over 20 years without any problems.  It is 

being questioned for no reason. 

 

I strongly oppose changing the rules now. 

 

Sincerely, 

Helen A Garber 


